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THE RAIDER REPORT 

Dear Raider Family,  

 On Tuesday, November 8, 2022, school closes at noon. This is an 

opportunity to vote for your Georgia candidate of choice. A new state 

legislature, the state’s top executives, fourteen U.S. congressional seats, 

and one of two U.S. Senate seats are set for the election.  

 Sharon Salzberg maintains, “Voting is the expression of our com-

mitment to ourselves, one another, this country, and this world.” As edu-

cators and private citizens, let us not take this responsibility lightly.   

 This is a crucial time that no person of voting age or ability should 

ignore. Do not sit this one out. Elected government officials shape our 

schools and communities.  They impact critical issues that have short and 

long-term effects on our daily lives, such as local referendums that dictate 

tax dollar allocation, zoning, and public-school policy.   

 Once the polls close, also does the opportunity to drive change via 

the ballot. Neither can your voice contribute to the discourse in a more 

powerful way than casting your vote.   

 According to Franklin D. Roosevelt, “Democracy cannot succeed 

unless those who express their choice are prepared to choose wisely. The 

real safeguard of democracy, therefore, is education.” I urge our 

aMAYSing teachers to exercise their 15th Amendment rights. This is a 

bipartisan request, regardless of your political affiliation. 

 Visit www.georgia.gov/election-2022 to learn when, where, and 

how to vote. 

You are valued!  You are extraordinary!  

  

Your Proud Principal,  

      Doc  

Advice to students: “Be your best self every day.” - Dr. Mulanta Wilkins  

#RaiderNation (Follow us on Twitter) @APSMaysRaiders @DrWilkinsBEMHS 

https://georgia.gov/election-2022
https://twitter.com/apsmaysraiders
https://twitter.com/DrWilkinsBEMHS


• Every teacher should remain in the school on Sacred Tuesday (and one 
other day) from 4:00-4:45.  

 
• Keep gradebooks updated by posting two grades per week. 
 
• There are no referrals for student discipline without contacting stu-

dents’ parents. 
 
• Own Your 20 Sq Feet. Encourage students to move quickly and arrive 

to class on time.  

IMPORTANT REMINDERS! 



RAIDER SPORTS  
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CONGRATULATIONS, Lady Softballers! 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1586452214587039745


  

 

• Take attendance during the first 15 minutes of class. Students should remain in class dur-

ing the first and last 15 minutes of class. The expectation is 100% “take rate” for attendance. 

 

• Hall passes are required for all students in the hallways. Passes should include: student’s 

name, date, time of leaving, destination, and staff signature. 

     

• Duty Stations: For all staff with a duty station, you are to report to your duty station at the 

appointed time. The duty report time is not the same as the arrival time to the building.    

   

• Class Transitions: All staff are expected to stand in the hallway during class transitions. 

Help is needed to assist students with getting to class on time. 

 

• Headgear In Class: It is a school-wide expectation that students don’t wear a hat or hood in 

the building at all. This includes in the halls and classroom. We must remain vigilant in order 

to ensure that we set the tone for school and remain consistent in our expectations.    

   

• Faculty/PLC/PL Meetings: Unless communicated with your evaluating administrator, all 

meetings are mandatory. This includes ESOL and PEC personnel, as well as any supporting 

personnel that are in the classrooms with students.    

 

Operational/Logistical 

“Whatever you do, strive to 
do it so well that no man 

living, no man dead, and no 
man yet to be born could do 

it any better!”  
 

— Dr. Benjamin E. Mays 
(August 1894 - March 1984) 


